
St Pius X Catholic School 
Te Kura o Hato Paea 

To Learn Love 

To Learn WisdomThe 

Way We Are 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

 

It’s been a hard term weather wise, not enough frost and too much rain, meaning a number of students have 

been ill. The holidays are timely to get rested and refreshed for the fourth term. We pray that the weather will 

be spring like, to enable all of us to get out and enjoy the fresh air. 

We welcome Sarai Evers to our school community and wish her every blessing as 

she moves through her schooling years. 

2020 enrolments: As you know, our roll is currently full and we only have a small 

group of year 8 students leaving at the end of the year, which means we will be full 

and may have to close the school roll early. If you have a child or know someone who 

has someone turning 5 next year and is Catholic, please get them to enrol as soon as 

possible to ensure a place at St Pius X for next year. 

 

Reminders: 

Art work: Your order forms came home this week and your child’s picture will be on Seesaw by 

tomorrow. Orders are due in by Friday 18th October which is the first Friday in Term 4. If you didn’t 

receive an order form, please contact the office. Note: there was an error on the bank details, see 

below for correct details. 

Also looming up large is our annual quiz night, see over for details. 

Next terms starts on Monday 14th October.  

 

God Bless   

Jane Rutherford 

 

You can now access the school office by using the 

front entrance. There are a few little things left to be 

completed, but it is now accessible. 
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The bank account details on the Art Works form your child brought home 

yesterday was incorrect. Below are our correct details. Everything else remains 

the same.  If you have already made payment, this money will go back into your 

account. This could take a couple of days if you don’t bank with ASB. Sincere 

apologies for any inconvenience. 

CORRECT BANK ACCOUNT 12-3152-0175049-01  



We thank you Lord, for this term. For the 
challenges, the successes, and the mistakes 

from which we have learnt. Be with us as 
we spend our time with family and friends. 

Give us strength and courage to do what is 
right: to be witnesses of our faith. Help us 
to be a practical Christian these holidays, 

to appreciate what others do for us, to 
give time and effort to help others. Keep 

us safe in our activities; give us good rest 
and good fun. Bring us back refreshed and 
ready for a new term. We thank you for 

our classmates, teachers, parents and a 
community that cares for us. May we 

always be conscious of you in our lives. 
Amen 

Quiz Night: We really need you to get behind us with this 

fundraiser. The money goes to our outdoor education programme, money 
raised means we are able to keep the cost of camps etc down.  

Great prizes, great questions and great fun. Get in this week and book your 

table. 19th October, doors open 6.00pm, quiz starts 6:45pm sharp. 

 

  

Are just about here again!!!!  
Click on the following link to see what holiday 

programmes are available  

http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-holiday-programmes  

Or you can go to our website—www.stpius.school.nz and click on 
School Holiday Programmes.  

September 
20th Veer Yr 2. 
21st-Hannah Yr 2, 
& Maddison Yr 8 
22nd Tristan Yr 6, 
25th Arushi Yr 3, 
27th Evan, Yr 3, 
28th Ronald Yr 8, 

30th Ryan, Yr 4 
October 
4th Athea Yr 5, 
Dasha Yr 4, Sef Yr 
5, Gabriela, Yr 1, 
Keana, Yr 6 ,10th 
Adam, Yr 4,  13th 
Aaron Yr 7 14th, 

ST PIUS X QUIZ NIGHT AND AUCTION 

SATURDAY 19th October 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE AT THE OFFICE 

$10 per ticket. 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

Our first gully clean up event is happening on 

Sunday 13th October starting at 8am. If you would 

like to come and lend a hand, please contact 

Brendon on 027 2453008 or email 

brendon@spike.net.nz.  

http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-holiday-programmes

